
REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
WALTER REED ARMY MEDICAL CENTER 

WASHINGTON. DC 20307-5001 

June 17, 1992 

Administrative Systems Division 

Mr. J. M. Scovitch 
Kennedy Research Project 
4815 Calvert Road, #355 
College Park, Maryland 20740 

Dear Mr. scovitch: 

We received your Freedom of Information Act request. 

Your request failed to indicate your willingness to pay the 
direct costs (for search, review, and duplication of records) 
associated with processing your request. 

Upon our receipt of your fee declaration we will process 
your request. We should receive your fee declaration within 
thirty days from the date of this letter. 

This is not a denial. 

Sincerely, 

Klaus J. Waibel 
Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Army 
Director of Information 
Management 


